
OFFICIAL CALL

To the 106th Annual
WESTERN STATES REGION CONFERENCE

September 6-8, 2024
Tukwila, Washington

Embassy Suites by Hilton Seattle-Tacoma International Airport

“Reach For The Stars”

Dear Members of the Western States Region,

As your WSR President, I am excited to invite all the clubwomen in our region to the 106 th 
Annual Western States Region Conference in Tukwila, Washington, September 6-8, 2024 at 
the Embassy Suites by Hilton Seattle-Tacoma International Airport.  I was born and raised in 
Washington State (the Eastern part) before moving to Oregon so I have a special place in my 
heart for Washington State.  I know you will enjoy this conference and hope you encourage all
your fellow clubwomen to attend. 

We will be joined by GFWC international President Suellen Brazil and GFWC President-elect 
Wendy Carriker who will bring greetings and information from GFWC.  There will be 
interactive, interesting and informative presentations from each of the GFWC Program areas, 
so come prepared to learn!

If you come early to the conference there will be tours on Thursday and Friday morning to 
show you some of of the beautiful nature, history, food, shopping and sights of the area!

And of course, there will be lots of opportunities to network and catch up with your GFWC 
friends from across the region.  If you are a LEADS graduate there will be a social time for 
you to reconnect with your fellow graduates.  

If you have not already done so, be sure to make your hotel reservations before the deadline 
of August 7, 2024 to receive the special rate. 

The registration form for the conference is included in the Call and the deadline for 
registration is August 12, 2024.

See you in September!

Pam Briggs, President
Western States Region


